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Oregonians need to have taxes shaved off, not increased or added to in any way. 

The cost of housing in Oregon is astronomical, and too many working Oregonians 

cannot afford it. This is our home as Oregonians, and we should be able to afford our 

houses far better than what we are managing right now. 


